
107 W. Michigan Ave ., Fourth Floor 

Kalamazoo, Ml 49007 

T (269) 381-8888 

F (269) 381-4855 

November 6, 2019 

Patricia Van Gerpen, Executive Director 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
State Capitol Building 
500 East Capital Avenue 
1st Floor 
Pierre, SD 57501 

RE: ROK Mobile Inc. 

Ms. Van Gerpen, 

I~~ NRC~ 

Our firm handles compliance filings for ROK MOBILE INC. (hereinafter ''ROK"). The South Dakota 
Public Utilities Commission ("Commission") accepted contact information of "ROK" to provide 
wireless telecommunications services within the state of South Dakota. ROK has ceased 
operations as a wireless telecommunications carrier as of July 30, 2018 and has no customers in 
the state of South Dakota. 

Due to the cease of operations, there is no longer a revenue base to supply the funds for the 
South Dakota Gross Receipts Tax. 

Please forward any additional forms or requirements, correspondence, or questions to the 
undersigned. 

Very truly yours, 

Nationwide Regulatory Compliance 

Miles L Greengard 

MLG/arg 


